Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema



4th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Please let the office know if you would like to be added to our email mailing list. This ensures that all letters from school are sent electronically as well as in book bags.

All we need to do this is a valid email address and a signature to confirm you would like to be added.

Please provide this to the office by completing the slip below if you would like to be added to this list.

If you have already provided us with an up-to-date email address then you do not need to complete this form again.

Yours faithfully

School Office Team

## **Email Mailing List**

I, parent ofadded to the school email letters database.	. in class, would like to be
My email address is	
Signed	Date